




President’s Greetings 



Distinguished guests, dear friends, dear colleagues,

First and foremost, I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude for the care and support you have shown to the 
Chinese Business Association of New York for many years. It is with great honor and a sense of immense responsi-
bility that I was elected as the President of the Chinese Business Association of New York by the board of directors.

Founded in 1990 in Manhattan, the Chinese Business Association of New York has, over the past 33 years, adhering 
to its mission of “ Unite Chinese Business Owners; Work Together; Enhance Economic Growth; and Protect the 

and members, and with the care and support from all sectors of society, the Association has grown into one of the 

Over the past 4 years, under the leadership of President George Xu, the Association has been actively engaged in 
development. Despite the challenges and impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic, we have persevered in business 

-

council members, etc., and has been a strong advocate for Asian-American political participation. 

Being one of the most dynamic cities in the world, New York possesses a thriving business environment and a di-
verse cultural atmosphere. As the Chinese Business Association of New York, we will continuously advocate for in-
novation, collaboration, and mutual success, and endeavor to provide our members with more business opportunities 
and resources. We will constantly establish this platform for communication and cooperation, promoting mutually 

-
ally, we will always participate in and give back to society, support vulnerable groups, support Asian-American 
political engagement, and contribute the Association’s strength to community development.

this Association will continue to grow and thrive. Let us move forward hand in hand and write together a brilliant 
chapter for the Chinese Business Association of New York!

Thank you all!

Joe Xu
President of the Chinese Business Association of New York
September 15, 2023
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September 15, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
It gives me great pleasure to welcome everyone to the Chinese Business Association of New 
York, Inc. (CBANY)’s 33rd anniversary and 17th team inauguration ceremony. 
 
New York is immensely proud of its reputation as a global capital of industry, and for years, 
CBANY has been instrumental in fueling our city’s unparalleled commercial resurgence. Driven 
by its mission to help minority-owned businesses, particularly those that are led by Asian 
Americans and Pacific Islanders (AAPI), this group has forged meaningful bonds with various 
entrepreneurs and offered them invaluable guidance. It has advocated for better practices that 
have improved internal efficiency and advanced racial diversity in the marketplace. In addition, 
this group has also planted the seeds for greater cross-cultural exchange and community-building 
by encouraging its entrepreneurial partners to share their rich customs and give back to others. 
CBANY has helped bolster the narrative of AAPI’s potential and prosperity, and as you all 
gather to celebrate this important occasion the association for its 
commitment to empowering our vibrant Chinese population, as well as to enriching every 
commercial corridor of the five boroughs. 
 
On behalf of 8.5 million New Yorkers, please accept my best wishes for a spirited and successful 
event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eric Adams 
Mayor

 



 



 
 
 
September 15, 2023 

The Chinese Business Association of New York Inc. 
33-66 Farrington Street, Suite 200 
Flushing, NY 11354 

Dear Friends,  

It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest congratulations on the landmark occasion of the Chinese 
Business Association of New York’s 33rd Anniversary and 17th Term Inauguration Ceremony at the Royal 
Queens Restaurant in Flushing.  

Over the past three decades, CBANY has been working closely with numerous businesses with the goal of 
helping to create better business models and improving customer relations. Its mission is laudable: to create a 
platform to help minority owned businesses grow and prosper and contribute back to their communities.  

On this 17th anniversary, we celebrate the tremendous service to the prosperity and well-being of our 
community provided by CBANY. Congratulations to President George Xu and President-Elect Joe Xu on 
this momentous occasion, and thank you for your dedication to our community. 

On behalf of the New York State Senate, I commend CBANY for its invaluable services to the city and State 
of New York. Thank you to all those who are giving back to make sure our business community continues to 
grow and provide the best service they can. Please accept my best wishes for continued success. 

Sincerely,  

 



September 15, 2023 

The Chinese Business Association of New York Inc. 
33-66 Farrington Street, Suite 200 
Flushing, New York, 11354 
 
Dear President Xu: 
 
I am writing to congratulate the Chinese Business Association of New York on 33 years of remarkable service 
to the Chinese American community. The CBANY’s mission to provide the community with learning tools to 
adapt to an American lifestyle is a noble one, and your programs and guidance have helped foster and grow 
successful businesses for more than three decades.  
 
Building a business while acclimating to a new country and culture is a challenge. The CBANY’s leadership 
and mentorship has helped hundreds of Chinese immigrant American businessmen and women navigate these 
challenges successfully. These are businesses that enrich our city and provide economic opportunities within our 
neighborhoods and communities.  
 
The last two years have been especially difficult for businesses in the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic. I 
commend President Xu for his work during this crisis and I am confident that under the direction of incoming 
President Joe Xu, the CBANY will help businesses in our community build back stronger than ever before.  
 
I wish you great success in the year ahead.  
 
Sincerely,   
 

  

 



 
 
 
 

 

September , 202
 
George Xu  
President 
Chinese Business Association of New York  
33-66 Farrington Street, Suite 200 
Flushing, NY 11354 
 
Dear Mr. Xu: 
 
     Greetings to you and to all the members, friends and supporters of the Chinese Business Association of New 
York (CBANY) on the occasion of your 33rd Annual Gala and 17th Term Inauguration Ceremony. 
 
     This evening’s event gives us a great opportunity to celebrate the CBANY’s many contributions to our 
borough and its outstanding success in helping minority-owned businesses grow and prosper.  Ever since it was 

interests of your 
membership and of the community-at-large. 
 
    Tonight is also a great opportunity to pay tribute to you personally for your great work in leading the 
CBANY as its President over the past two years.  On behalf of the 2.4 million residents of Queens, “The 
World’s Borough,” I offer our sincere congratulations to you 
successor, Joe Xu, who has been elected President of the CBANY for the 2023-25 term. 
 
    I hope all in attendance enjoy tonight’s 33rd Annual Gala and 17th Term Inauguration Ceremony, and I wish 
you all continued success in all your worthy endeavors. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Donovan Richards               
President                            
Borough of Queens                     

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 15, 2023 
 
The Chinese Business Association of New York, Inc. 
33-66 Farrington Street, Suite 200 
Flushing, NY 11354 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
It is my sincere honor to welcome you all to my hometown of Flushing for the Chinese 
Business Association of New York’s 33rd Anniversary Celebration and 17th Inauguration 
Ceremony.  
 
For over three decades, the Chinese Business Association of New York (CBANY) has 
been helping our immigrant businesses prosper and thrive by providing crucial advocacy 
on their behalf, offering resources and services to help them grow economically, and 
connecting them to the larger business community here in New York City and beyond.   
 
As dedicated leaders, members of the CBANY also selflessly give of their time and 
expertise in ways that benefit all members of our community, from sponsoring charitable 
events to encouraging members of the immigrant community to become more active in 
civic and political life.  
 
My sincerest thanks to the outgoing officers for their hard work and efforts, and to the 
incoming officers for their commitment to further the mission of CBANY to the greater 
good of the Asian American community. On behalf of the New York City Council, my 
best wishes for a successful evening, and many more years of continued successes and 
accomplishments.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Sandra Ung 
Council Member 
District 20 
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 Chinese Business Association of New York
33-66 Farrington Street, Suite 200  
Flushing, New York 11354 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
It is an immense pleasure to congratulate the Chinese Business Association of New York 
(CBANY) for celebrating your 33rd Anniversary and 17th Term Inauguration! I want to 
especially congratulate President George Xu, President-Elect Joe Xu, and the Board of 
Directors for your service and leadership that has created platforms to help AAPI and 
minority-owned business thrive and prosper throughout New York City.  
 
For over 30 years the work of CBANY has promoted the growth of small businesses 
particularly in Queens. CBANY has always been a proud ally of the community and a 
proponent of furthering business growth and prosperity. As we continue to partner and 
look for ways that will benefit the New York City in the years following the pandemic, I 
am thankful the your work to ensure that businesses in Queens maintain the resources 
necessary to flourish. 
 
Please accept my well-wishes and congratulations once again on 33 years!  
 
Respectfully,  
 

 
 
Linda Lee  
Council Member  
23rd District  
New York City Council 
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C O M M E R C I A L R E S I D E N T I A L D E V E L O P M E N T  L A N D

I N D U S T R I A L H O T E L L U X U R Y
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A Truely
Borderless
Brokerage
eXp is one of the fastest growing brokerages 
in the world.

88,000+
Agents
Collaborating
Globally

24
Countries
In Operation And
Counting

10
Languages
Spoken
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info@bcgglassindustry.com

www.bcgfacades.com

 28-07 Jackson Ave, Long Island City, NY 11101
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Business Insurance 

Commercial Property Insurance

Life Insurance

Home & Auto Insurance

Construction Insurance

























SALES OF 100 UNITS OF LUXURY 
CONDOMINIUMS 

ON GOING

The New York Farrington TowerThe New York Northern Tower

EB-5 INVESTMENT OPPORTUNITY 
AVAILABLE

13-Story Westin Hotel, Luxury Condos 
& High-End Retail Mixed-Use Complex

249 Hotel Rooms
48 Condominium Units

15-Story Mixed-Use Complex 
 210-Room Four Points by Sheraton Hotel

 100 Luxury Condo Units &10,000 sq ft of     
Retail Space 

Phone:     +1 718.939.1060
Address:  33-66 Farrington Street, Suite 200, 
                  Flushing, NY 11354
Email:       info@centurydevelopmentgroup.com
Website:   www.centurydevelopmentgroup.com

Facebook: Century Development Group
Twitter: @george_century 

LinkedIn: 
www.linkedin.com/company/centurydevelopmentgroup

WeChat: CenturyNYCEB5
Instagram: Century Development Group




